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ISSUE: IDENTITY THEFT 

One thing we know for sure about our rapid, global march into the world of e-commerce is that it

has become big, big business. That means, however, that there’s an unprecedented exchange of

online information occurring, which compels this reminder: Don’t overlook the privacy and other

public policy issues raised by our leap into this segment of the modern economy.

Senator O'Mara offers his weekly perspective on many of the key challenges and issues

facing the Legislature, as well as on legislative actions, local initiatives, state programs and

policies, and more.  Stop back every Monday for Senator O'Mara's latest column "From the
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Capitol..."

This week, "Don't let 'Cyber Monday' spoil the season" 

[see attached copy above of Senator O'Mara's column in The Leader on November 26, 2017]
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